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D50 0 6 1982

Docket No. 99900003/82-02

General Electric Company
Wilmington Manufacturing Department
ATTN: Mr. J. A. Long

General Manager
P. O. Box 780
Wilmington, NC 28401

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of November 8,1982, in response to our

letter dated October 12, 1982. We have no further questions at this

time and will review your corrective actions and preventive measures

during a future inspection. We understand your preventive measures in

regard to item C will be documented.

sincerely,-
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i Uldis Potapovs, Chief
Vendor Program Branch

!

| bec:
NRC:PDR
JTCollins
EHJohnson

| RLBangart
! JAMarshall
| WP91cNei11

i

i

; g

h

o:Es7 /
[

s! Race 8C:ves / -
'

sC:R es 0:v

li/rc[11
IBa nes UPotap v RLB r!t'

WMMcN EHJohnson
/82 11/g82 1J/g,)/82 ly 5 /8211 82.

() p
8212100003 821206 8
PDR GA999 ENVGENE
99900003 PDR


